
CTC Council Meeting Notes 
June 18, 2018 

 

 AGENDA 
o  

 Police Update: Officer Butler 
o Make sure that as the warmer months approach, be careful out on trails.  

Especially on Sunday 
o Introduce Brian Howard as new officer.  Rookie 

 Thanks to everyone participating in CT streetfest cleanup 

 Charlene expressed thanks for allowing to participate in streetfest.  Look forward to 
next year 

 KP updated on current balance sheet 

 Aaron B provided update on STreetfest.   
o Cincinnati neighborhood games did well 
o Finals are July 28th at Yeatmans’ cove.  Still opportunities to represent Columbia 

Tusculum 

 Terry Nester, candidate for court of common pleas did not make an appearance. 

 Vanessa Smedley, Superintendent of wastewater treatment, discussed odors at little 
Miami.  Increased skimming to 50% sludge instead of 100% sludge.  They skimmed 
ahead of time, just before CTC Streetfest. 

o She said it will be an ongoing problem and that it cannot be stopped completely.  
She did say complaints were down. 

o Keith described the treatment process 
 Most of odors are from solids processing.  Hauling of solid waste is a big 

contributor 
 He offered a plan tour for anyone who is interested.  Contact Keith for 

more information 
o Call to address odor complaints. 513-557-5979 
o Any further problems would have to go to the County and County Commisioner 
o Diana Kristi is the new interm director.  She is willing to come more often if the 

community requests it. 

 Next Meeting is August 20th 
 
 



 


